
From: SANTE C3 HSC 
Sent: lundi 16 novembre 2020 16:20 
Cc: SANTE C3 HSC 
Subject: Survey - Vaccines Strategy & Deployment 
 
Dear HSC Members,  
 
Following the Communication from the Commission on the Preparedness for COVID-19 vaccination 
strategies and vaccine deployment of 15 October 2020 and the Communication on Additional COVID-19 
response measures of 28 October 2020, we invite you to please fill out the following survey to inform us 
on the preparedness for the deployment of the future COVID-19 vaccines.  
 
You can access the survey using the following link: 
https://ec.europa.eu/eusurvey/runner/VaccineStrategyandDeployment 
(password: ) 
 
Kindly submit your answers by Friday, 20 November, 2020.   
 
Thank you for your input. 
 
HSC Secretariat 
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